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DATE: June 23, 2000 PILE REP: 246036780

TO: file

PROM: John Feeney

SUBJECT: Landfill cap, Limekiln Park, Grafton

I asked Bizhan Sheikholeslami, Solid Waste Engineer, for his opinion about this cap. Bizhan replied
that it was adequate and met NR 500 requirments.

I described the cap in terms of area, thickness, condition, material, infiltration rate, and drainage slope
based on information provided by the consultant and my own visual observations at this site.
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